
North Stonington Volunteer 

Fire Company 
Company Meeting 

November 13, 2019 
Approved 

 
Open 7:01 
Salute to flag 
Invocation given by Larry Chappell 
 
TOWN: 
 MM2 to approve Board and Company Town minutes, so voted 
 Town Bills         $6,489.45 
 Treasurer: 
  Audit will be finished by next month 
 Communications: 
  Kyle will meet with town on November 14, 2019 to discuss the lease 
and the $15.00 the town owes the fire company and the insurance overage of 
about $5,000. 
  Charlie Steinhart IV received an email from Christine Dias 
regarding the reinstallation of the fire alarm into the old station. The fire alarm 
should be installed by November 19th. 
 Chief’s Report: 
  Pat Schute read the statistics for last month 
 
Closed 7:07 


